
Timmy D. Displays His Groove 
 

 
“So how did you wind up in Framingham?” 
 
Tim Driscoll and me were sitting in my office a day after the 
Massachusetts Housing and Shelter event. 
 
“It was in ’04.  I was in Sage House, you know, when the program 
was over there,” pointing out the window, “on Clinton Street.  I 
came first, then my wife joined us, our boy was eight.” “I think 
we were the first two parent family to enter the program.  I 
think we were the first in the State.”  “At first I thought nine 
months (the program) I’m never going to make it.  But I did.”   
 
“Your family’s success opened the doors for a lot of two parent 
families trying to stay sober and reunite with the families.” 
 
Tim told me that he had grown up in a single parent family in 
one of Boston’s not to genteel neighborhoods.  After a 
successful start in adulthood; good job, family, owning a home; 
his disease wreaked havoc in his life.  He’d lost everything 
including his beloved son to DCF. 
 
“Thirteen years now?,” referring to his sobriety. 
 
“No, twelve.” 
 
“Great man.  How’d you wind up working for us?” 
 
“I kept in touch with the social worker there, Barbara, and 
would see SMOC folks at meetings.  I was doing OK, had a good 
job, but wanted to do something different.  SMOC felt like 
family.  I started asking about jobs there.  One day Louis 
(Louis Miller, Turning Point Shelter Director) says, ‘Hey I 
think I got a full time job you’d be great at.’  So I became the 
bus driver for Turning Point.” 
 
“Yeah, I’d see you outside, the van parked, you in the driver’s 
seat, waiting for the group, always a smile on your face.” 
 



“Yeah, I really liked it, I was glad I made the decision to work 
for SMOC.”  Then Beth (Beth Connolly, Common Ground Resource 
Center Director) said she had the perfect job for me.  So I 
became a CSPECH case manager.” 
 
“Yeah man, look at you now.”  Tim had recently been promoted to 
Director of our YARCM (Young Adults in Recovery Case Management) 
program, replacing Johnny P, the original program director. 
 
“Big shoes to fill.  How’s it going?” 
 
“Good.  I like it.  I’m learning.” 
 
We talked about the vibrant and at times wild energy of 18-24 
year olds trying to stay sober. 
 
“I think you’re doing great.  We’re lucky to have you step in.  
It’s an important program, trying to help kids get to a 
different place in their lives.” 
 
Tim smiled and said “Yeah.” 
 
On Wednesday morning, December 14th at the Annual Meeting of the 
Massachusetts Housing & Shelter Alliance held at the Boston 
College Club in downtown Boston, Timothy Driscoll, age 53, with 
no a speck of gray showing on his buzzcut brown hair and a green 
shamrock on his right forearm, received the Ed O’Neil award for 
his work as a CSPECH case manager. 
 
The award presented to Tim by the former New England Patriots 
star player Jarod Mayo, Joe Finn, MHSA President, and the family 
of the late Mr. O’Neil was richly deserved. 
 
 
NOTES: 
 

1. Attached is the write-up of Tim’s work completed by Tim’s 
former CSPECH Supervisor, Sarah Goncalves, submitted to the 
MHSA awards committee. 

2. A picture of Tim receiving the award can be found on our 
website. 






